STATE OF

COLORADO Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

PR2 HGLO

Kawcak, Miranda <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com> Thu, Jan 28, 2021 at 1:23 PM
To: Tabetha Lynch - DNR <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

Hi Tabetha,
Can we please get an extension for PR2 for Hayden Guich until February 19, 2021.

Thanks
Miranda

Sent from my iPhone



